

April 11, 2019

Ms. Debbie Nazarian National Director Lemonade Day 2855 Mangum Rd., Suite B-113 Houston, TX 77092

Dear Ms. Nazarian:

Your request was received to have your annual Lemonade Day in the attached listed parks, with guidelines, to be held on Saturday, May 4, 2019, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Your request has been approved and there will be no fee assessed as a result of the entrepreneurial opportunities for the youth in our community and activation of the forty city parks on the attached list.

We ask that each of the individuals taking part in having a lemonade stand do a cleanup of the areas before leaving the premises. If you have any questions you may contact Veronica Moreno, Special Projects Manager, at (210) 207-6005.

Sincerely,

Xavier D. Urrutia, Director

Department of Parks and Recreation

XDU:ml

cc: Captain Brady L. Wise

Park Police